
Please see below email delivered August 7. 

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Sybilla Galvin <sybgalvin@gmail.com>
Date: Wednesday, August 7, 2019
Subject: Fwd: DA 2019/0730
To: Council@northernbeaches.com.au

Dear Northern Beaches Council, 

The current development proposal for 71-71A Queenscliff Road is completely unacceptable. It 
breaches higher restrictions and will make our already congested streets a nightmare. It simply 
can not go ahead.

I would like to be informed on the progress of the matter. 

Regards,
Sybilla Galvin 
11/73 queenscliff road

Sent: 11/08/2019 9:22:33 AM
Subject: Fwd: DA 2019/0730


